
 
 

 
      
 
To: 

 
State Retiree Health Benefits Program Retirees, Survivors and Long Term 
Disability Participants who are not eligible for Medicare or who cover a family 
member who is not eligible for Medicare 

  
From: Office of State and Local Health Benefits Programs 
  

Date: June 16, 2020 
 

Subject: State Retiree Health Benefits Program Monthly Premiums 

  
 
As part your Open Enrollment materials, your Annual Rate Notification provided 
proposed monthly premiums for the new plan year beginning July 1st. As communicated 
in your booklet, the premiums were subject to change based on final approval.  
 
The final monthly premiums have been approved. Current rates will remain the same for 
the new plan year beginning July 1, 2020. 
 
Please note, if you have an automatic deduction of your monthly premium billing 
through your financial institution or you use automatic bill pay to generate your monthly 
premium payment, be sure to update your account to pay the correct premium amount 
to avoid any overpayment from bank account.     
 

Please contact your respective Benefits Administrator should you have any questions or 
concerns.  
   
Thank you.  
 
 
Office of Health Benefits  
Virginia Department of Human Resource Management 
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